
 
 
Hello! 
 
The Board is holding its free CE class on November 6, 2025.  This notice is 
STRICTLY a “save the date” and NOT a request for registration.  Once the 
logistics have been finalized, an invitation will be extended to you via email for 
proper registration.   
 

Alabama Board of Licensure for Professional Geologists 
 

ABLPG’s Tenth Annual 
Board Sponsored Troy J. Perry, Jr., Continuing Education Class 

Thursday, November 6, 2025 
 

Pelham Civic Center Complex 
500 Amphitheater Road, 

Pelham, AL 35124 
8AM-5PM 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT AND CALL FOR SPEAKERS/SPONSERSHIPS 
The 10th Annual Board Sponsored Troy J. Perry, Jr., CE Class will be held on 
Thursday, November 6, 2025, in Pelham, Alabama. A registration invitation for 
this event will be emailed to you from Hope Childers, Administrator, on Tuesday, 
September 2, 2025. There is no fee to attend the conference; however, the 
occupancy limit is 200 individuals. This event is in person only.   
 



Call for Speakers: 
If you are interested in presenting a topic or assessment, please contact the 
following by Friday August 29, 2025: 
 
Contact: Hope Childers, Board Administrator 
Email:  hope@alstateboard.com OR geology@alstateboard.com 
 
All presentations will be emailed to the CE Committee by the Administrator for 
review. 
Upon review, Mr. Chris Bryant, Board Chair, or Ms. Leslie Noble, Vice Chair, 
will reach out to you via email or phone.  
 
Break Session Refreshments & Informational Displays: 
If you would like to sponsor Break Session Refreshments or Lunch, please contact 
Mr. Chris Bryant, Board Chair, by Friday, September 19, 2025, via email 
cbryant@gfnet.com. Sponsors will be allowed to have a display at the event for 
no additional fee; although, space is limited. Please reach out to Hope Childers 
for more information via email at hope@alstateboard.com by Friday, September 
19, 2025. 
 
Registration: 
Registration will be open on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, by email invitation 
from Hope Childers, Board Administrator. Please respond to email dated 
September 2nd, if you wish to attend, (please include your name and Alabama 
Professional Geologist license number) this will allow us to prepare any materials 
necessary as well as certificates of attendance in advance of the meeting.   You 
will receive a reservation confirmation via email from her within 3-5 business 
days.  
 
Agenda: 
The agenda will be finalized in mid-September and will be emailed to all licensees 
and posted on the Board’s website, www.algeobd.alabama.gov.   
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